
Did you know? You can link your accounts at Kroger to
Challenger Elementary PTA and they will donate a
percentage of your purchases to us. Please visit
https://challenger.pearlandisd.org/pta/retail-partners for
instructions on how to set up your accounts to donate to
Challenger Elementary PTA.

QUESTIONS? EMAIL CONTACT@CHALLENGERELEMPTA.ORG 
LIKE & FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK @CHALLENGERPTA AND INSTAGRAM @CHALLENGERELEMENTARYPTA 
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Looking Ahead

Spirit Night
Join us for Spirit Night at Gringo’s
Tex-Mex (Shadow Creek location-
3005 Kirby Dr) on Monday, November
4th. Gringo’s will donate 20% of your
order ALL DAY to Challenger PTA if
you mention Challenger when
ordering. Order online with coupon
code “768-575-051” to help support
programs at Challenger. 

There’s still time to join PTA for
the 2024-2025 school year.

Join today at www.JoinPTA.org!

The second PTA General
Membership Meeting of the

year will be on Thursday,
November 21st, 2024 at 6:30 PM
in the cafeteria.  There will be

free childcare and craft
activities for your little Eagles

during the meeting.

Get Involved

Do you Follow us on social media? 
We have very active Facebook and
Instagram accounts. Don't forget to
follow us to stay up to date with the
latest and greatest of things going on in
the Challenger PTA and school. 

Retail Partners

Our annual Holiday Shop will be
on campus the week of

December 9th-13th. Be on the
look out for Sign Up

opportunities to help volunteer
and make this a success! Sponsors who Support Challenger 

We appreciate our Platinum
Sponsors of the PTA!

THANK YOU to all of you who donated candy and came
out to Trunk or Treat on October 24th!  It was so great
to see so many families having a great time together!

http://www.joinpta.org/

